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Wednesday 10th February 2021 
 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
As we reach our half term break I write to provide you with some key information. 
 
Reporting of a Positive result through Half term. 
 

This will only be relevant to those who have attended the School Bubble as either a 
KW/ VC. 
 

Date child develops 
symptoms.  

Actions required. 
 

Friday 12th February Child develop symptoms having attended on either Thursday 11th or 
Wednesday 10th February 
Inform school on 729881 
Seek a test and self isolate 
Report result to school 

Saturday 13th February Child develop symptoms having attended school on Friday 12th or 
Thursday 11th of February 
Inform school on  07375777769 
Seek a test and self isolate 
Report result to school 

Sunday 14th  February Child develop symptoms having attended school on Friday 12th 

February 
Inform school on 07375777769 
Seek a test and self isolate 
Report result to school 

Monday 15th February Child develop symptoms 
Seek a Test and self isolate  
Engage with NHS Track and Trace 
No need to report to school 

 
 

‘Happy are those who hear the word of  
God and keep it’ Luke 11:28 
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Goggle Classrooms 
 
All classes have now been invited to join Goggle Classrooms online platform after the half term break, 
so from Mon 22nd February all work will be on this platform. 
 
Your child’s Class Teacher will have put all the information you need on the class pages of our school 
website. It will show you how to register and get all the log in details that you need. 
 
This will still contain all the great links we have provided to families such as links to the Oak Academy, 
Purple Mash etc. etc. and Staff will continue to provide videos as we have been doing to explain 
remote learning. As I shared in my last Head Teacher`s video we believe that this will bring many 
benefits for both staff and pupils. 
 
As always, should you have any questions, queries or comments, as we always say please do get in 
touch with either the staff or myself and we will always come back to you.  
 
 
Wellbeing Resources 
 
We are pleased to be able to share with you the new ‘Wellbeing Booklets’ which have been prepared 
for us by CCats. This will be an additional useful wellbeing resource to support you at home. You may 
choose to work through them on Wellbeing Wednesdays or at any time that suits you. These booklets 
will be produced weekly. 
 
On Wednesdays, Dan from AFC Fylde, will also prepare a sporting activity for pupils too and this 
should be soon available on each of the class pages. We understand the importance of physical 
activity to support mental health and so we hope these sessions will be well received. 
 
We do wish to continue to work in partnership with you, more so than ever in these challenging 
times. As a Staff we are committed to supporting our pupils whether in school or learning at home 
through continually reviewing and developing the provision we offer, offering wellbeing activities and 
resources and supporting pupils with therapeutic support as required. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely half term break as a family and look forward to speaking to you all again 
soon. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mrs. A. Brogden 
Head Teacher 
 
 


